
Highways and Infrastructure Report 

Meeting date 27th September 2022 

 

Highways –  

SAM2 – located back to back on Westwick Road. Installed on same day as commencement of maize 

harvest. Data to be downloaded later this month. The download of data has been temperamental 

but working ok at the moment. To replace would be around £3.5k. 

Barnards Road Speeding  - meeting held on site with Justin Le-May (NCC Highways) and Saul Penfold 

to discuss. Justin is supportive to installing 2no. pedestrian warning triangles either end of the row of 

houses along Barnards Road. Potential locations agreed. Saul is happy to contribute to costs. Moving 

forward to next stage. 

Mirror in square, Westwick Rd / Honing Rd junction – not supported by Highways and can not be 

installed within highway land. Could potentially be located behind church wall but would be a 

private agreement between diocese and Parish Council regarding location and funding. Any liabilities 

from accidents resulting from the mirror would be with Parish Council. 

 

Infrastructure –  

Village Gateways / Roundels – Parish Partnership money may be available to fund the scheme. If we 

wish to bid, photo locations of possible sites to be sent to NCC Highways for consideration. 

 


